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Dear Mr Clarke

Thank you for your letter of 28 January 2011 extending the time for the Depariment of
Infrastructure and Planning’s (DIP) and the Coordinator-General’s response to the
Queensland Ombudsman’s Proposed Report titled Brishane Airport Link Report: An
investigaiion into eomplainis about nighi-time surface work (Proposed Report),

A submission from DIP and the Coordinator-General in response to the Proposed Report
is enclosed. The submission addresses all of the proposed opinions and recommendations
in the Proposed Report and some areas in the Proposed Report which it is considered need
to be clarified. A separate folder containing material referred to in the submission is also
provided.

It is understood that you will take this submission (and any submission made by City
North Infrastructure Pty Ltd (CNI) and the Department of Environment and Resource
Management) into account before issuing your final report,

If you require any further information, please contact [ Director,
Infrastructure  Projects Division, Infrastructure and Land Group, Department of
Infrastructure and Planning on I who will be pleased to assist,

Yours sincerely
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